Secretary’s Report 2020
During 2020 two committee meetings were held, one in July and one in October specifically to discuss JK2022.The AGM was held in November. 
The grant application forms were submitted to SportWales and the application was successful.
A meeting was held with SportWales where we agreed the criteria an athlete needs to meet to receive Elite Cymru funding .


